CASINO REVENUE FUND ADVISORY COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING ON April 22, 2016

MINUTES OF MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Casino Revenue Fund Advisory Commission was held on Friday, April, 2016. Those in attendance were:

Commission:

James Thebery, Chair
Tina Zsenak, vice Chair
Jim Carney, Seniors
Joe Tyrrell, CANJ
Maureen Bergeron, Seniors
Ross Dammer, for Asm. Chris Brown
Marshall Spevak, for Den. Whelan

Support Staff:

Desmond Webb, Treasury OMB

Guests:

Sharon Harrington, CCC Lisa Tulley, NJ Transit

The meeting was called to order by James Thebery, followed by the Flag salute. James Thebery welcomed commission members & guests and thanked them for attending. The minutes of the February 26, 2016 meeting were approved.

The sole purpose of this meeting is to review & approve the Casino Revenue Fund Advisory Committee 2017 Annual Report.

Meeting adjourned at 11:55a. Next meeting will be held in on Friday, June 24, 2016 at the State House Annex Room 1, Trenton, NJ.